
 

 

 
September 16, 2022 
 
Ms. Patricia K. Poppe, CEO  
Pacific Gas & Electric 
 
Dear Ms. Poppe, 
 

Congratulations on the recent decision by Governor Gavin Newsom and the California 
legislature to continue operation of Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant, the crown jewel of PG&E’s 
power generating assets. 

I am writing to inform you that Environmental Progress has decided to award our Courage 
Award to the workers at Diablo Canyon for their important work operating the plant over the last six 
years, a period in which the plant was slated for premature closure. 

We would like to award the workers with this recognition at the plant itself during a lunchtime 
ceremony on Tuesday December 6 or Wednesday December 7. We hope you would consider 
accommodating such the award ceremony at the plant on one of those dates, and that you will yourself 
consider attending. 

Environmental Progress will also host a party for the workers, and their families and friends of 
the plant, on the evening of December 6 or 7. 

I was grateful today to receive an invitation by Maureen Zawalick, made on a forum held this 
morning by the Congressional Western Caucus, to tour Diablo Canyon. I hope we could combine a tour 
of the plant with the award ceremony. 

Thank you for your commitment to Diablo Canyon. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Shellenberger 
Founder and President 
 
cc: Ms. Paula Gerfen, Senior Vice President and Chief Nuclear Officer 
Ms. Maureen Zawalick, Vice President, Decommissioning and Technical Services 
Mr. Adam Peck, Site Vice President 
Mr. Tom Jones, Senior Director of Regulatory, Environmental, and Repurposing 


